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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Advisory Board 

 

FROM: Marianne Fidishin, PhD, Executive Director 

 

DATE: October 4, 2017 

 

RE: Northwestern Illinois Association (NIA) Invoice Adjustment 

 

 

 

Northwestern Illinois Association (NIA) necessitated an invoice adjusted due a discrepancy between 

projected and actual service provision.  Specifically, in January, 2017, projections identified one (1) student 

eligible for the Early Childhood Hearing Impaired program.  NIA provides personalized frequency 

modulation (FM) systems for each student to facilitate auditory communication between classroom teacher 

and student.  Resulting from new initial evaluations that have occurred since January, 2017, the current 

student population is four (4).  Therefore, an increase in three (3) FM systems as provided by NIA is 

necessary. The attached information documents the need for a total invoiced amount is $603.00.  

 

 

 


